
Heath Crossing Homeowners Association, Inc. 

Join us for a Town Hall 
Meeting

January 27th, 2016

At 7:00pm

Please direct questions about the meeting to:
Legacy Southwest Property Management

Phone: 214-705-1615

Email: Danielle@Legacysouthwestpm.com

Location:
City of Heath 

Community Room
200 Lawrence Dr. 

Heath, TX

The purpose of this meeting is to provide you with 
community updates, answer any questions that you 
may have, discuss the Annual meeting date, and also 
to introduce the new management company. The 
President of Legacy Southwest Property Management 
will be available to help answer any questions or 
concerns you may have at this time, we hope you can 
join us!   
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